Turkey change meal card plans
Posted on August 31, 2018 by Lockton Global Compliance

Under new regulations that came into force 22 May 2018, meal cards entities can no longer charge
more than 6 percent commission to retail businesses or make any discounts to the employers they
deal with. Payments by meal card entities to retail businesses and by employers to meal card entities
should be made within 30 days, and no additional payment can be made outside of the agreed
commission. Remaining balances on meal cards at the end of the month can be transferred to the
next month. In addition, meal card entities are now required to notify the Ministry of Customs and
Trade before they start the business.
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Not legal advice

Nothing in this publication should be construed as legal advice. Lockton may not be considered your
legal counsel, and communications with attorneys in Lockton's Global People Solutions practice are
not privileged under the attorney-client privilege.

Page: 1


https://acacianaturalmedicine.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/super-kamagra.html
https://poemuseum.org/wp-content/uploads/elementor/custom-icons/untitled-font-1/tamiflu.html
https://bestdaypsych.com/wp-content/uploads/revslider/objects/thumbs/topamax.html

